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We look forward hearing from you 
 

  
 

  

  

  
Dear , 
  
The next edition of NWO magazine will focus on the topic Open Science. We are very 
interested in your opinion about this topic. Orion Open Sciences already conducted a 
survey about this topic in 2020, and this survey is based on that research project. 

This survey will be performed by independent research agency Markteffect. Filling in the 
survey is anonymous and will take about 5 minutes of your time.  
 
Please click here to start the survey. 
  

 
Kind regards,  

Marijke van der Aar   

Research Specialist   

Markteffect B.V.   
 

  
   

  
Although we will only invite you once and send you a reminder only once, you can unsubscribe from this survey at  any time by 

clicking here.  

  

  
If  the link to the survey did not work, you can click on the text below or paste it into the address bar of your browser: 

https://app.collecthor.nl/cm/mail/27205/21657755/SFfHDZDpkuhrkP-
wN6eZxdJulXZ2MvGaNOD7n0ziaM8/1790150025/channel_id%2Ctarget_id%2Cexpires 
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Dear Eva Oprins, 
  
NWO wants to take the lead in the transition to Open Science. In our opinion a more 
open and collaborative research field could lead to more impact in society and in 
science. 

The just released Open Access Monitor shows that we are well on our way: 85% of the 
publications that were financed by NWO in 2020 are Open Accesss available. We 
continue to strive towards 100% openly sharing research data, based on the principle: 
open if possible, not open when necessary. 

NWO recognizes that the transition towards open science also withholds a change in the 
way researchers are evaluated. For us it is highly valuable to get more insight into what 
scientists think about this theme, so that we can arrange our policy in the best way 
possible and to be able to help the researchers as best as possible. 

This survey will be performed by independent research agency Markteffect. Filling in the 
survey is anonymous and will take about 5 minutes of your time.  
 
Please click here to start the survey. 
  

 
Thank you in advance for participating! 

Hans de Jonge, 
Head of Open Science at NWO 
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